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November 15,2011 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Materials Licensing Branch 

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 

Lisle, IL 60532-4352 


Dear Sir or Madam: 

Fayette Memorial Hospital would like to amend its U.S.N.R.C. Byproduct Materials 

License, Number 13-16518-01. to add Tyler Brooks Fredenburg, M.D. as an Authorized 

User of materials licensed under 10 C.F.R. 35.100, 35.200, and 35.300 (limited to the oral 

use of sodium iodide-131 in quantities less than or equal to 33 millicuries). Dr. 

Fredenburg is currently listed as an Authorized User on Reid Hospital and Health Care 

Services U.S.N.R.C. Byproduct Materials License, Number 13-03284-02. 


In addition, we request Jeffrey Haist, M.D. be removed from our license. Dr. Haist has 

discontinued practice at our facility. 


If there are any questions concerning this amendment request, please contact our 

Radiation Safety Officer, Mr. Patrick Byrne, D.AB.R., C.R.P., D.AB.S.N.M. at 877­
317-5811. 


. Sincerely, 

~~ 
Randall A \¥bite 

Chief Executive Officer 


RECEIVED MAR QS 2012 
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